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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 
In the Matter of the Petition of   )  
Missouri-American Water Company for  ) File No. WR-2011-0336  
Approval to Change its Infrastructure  ) Tariff No. YW-2011-0644  
System Replacement Surcharge (ISRS)  ) 
 

 
RESPONSE TO ORDER DIRECTING FILING 

 
 COMES NOW Missouri-American Water Company (MAWC) and, in response to 

Staff’s Motion for Extension of Time, states as follows to the Missouri Public Service 

Commission (Commission): 

 1. On August 5, 2011, the Staff of the Commission filed a Motion for Extension of 

Time seeking a fifteen (15) day extension, from August 22, 2011 until September 6, 2011, to allow 

time for Staff to receive and review information from the Company regarding actual costs for June 

and July 2011. 

 2. The Commission later issued its order directing MAWC to respond to the Staff 

Motion by August 9, 2011. 

 3. As a result of the press of various company matters, MAWC failed to respond by 

August 9, 2011, and hereby apologizes to the Commission for its failure to do so. 

 4. Further, MAWC states that that it has no objection to the Staff Motion for 

Extension of Time. 

 WHEREFORE, MAWC respectfully requests that the Commission consider the  
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information contained herein and issue such order as it should find to be reasonable and just. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
       

___ _______________ 
Dean L. Cooper  Mo. Bar 36592 
BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 
312 East Capitol Avenue 
P.O. Box 456 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0456 
Telephone: (573) 635-7166 
Facsimile: (573) 635-0427 
dcooper@brydonlaw.com  
 
John J. Reichart  Mo. Bar 59479 
MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY 
727 Craig Road 
St. Louis, MO 63141 
(314) 996-2287 
(314) 997-2451 (telefax) 
john.reichart@amwater.com 

 
ATTORNEYS FOR MISSOURI-AMERICAN 
WATER COMPANY 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been sent 
by electronic mail this 11th day of August, 2011, to: 
 
Rachel Lewis Christina Baker 
General Counsel’s Office   Office of the Public Counsel  
Rachel.Lewis@psc.mo.gov  christina.baker@ded.mo.gov 
 
       

___ _______________ 
 
 


